
 

On June 28, 2024,  
Montana-Dakota Utilities Co. filed with the  
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission  
a request to discontinue North Deadwood 

Expansion Area Surcharge Rate 75.  The request 
affects only customers that have located in the 

expansion area north of Deadwood, South Dakota.  
The new rate schedule and South Dakota rules and 

regulations are available in this office for 
inspection.  
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